
Committee Updates (March 3, 2021)
Campus-Wide Updates:   

● Morale Survey Coming to your inbox soon

President’s Update (Eric)  

●

Vice President’s Update (Mae)  

No Update

UAS Title IX Committee (David)  

● Title IX Committee had its semester meeting
● Waiting for guidelines from new administration

○ Expecting a return to some previous procedures
● Trying to figure out how to merge the two different trainings
● Hoping to schedule meetings with 4 candidates for the assistant director of equity and 

compliance position (Chase Parkey’s former position)

Web Strategy Committee (Eric/Colin)  

● Interested in putting together a statement on civil discourse on the website, potentially 
under the Dean of Students site.

● Arts & Sciences site launched
● Work progressing on the campus sites
● Mission statement now updated
● Touchnet site ready for the Sitka Testing center, and progressing for Ketchikan

Master Plan Implementation Committee (Cody)  

● Has not met recently, no meetings scheduled at this time.

Compensation Committee, Staff Alliance (Mae & Gwenna)  

● FY22 Compensation RecommendationsFY22 Compensation Recommendations were 
submitted by the committee to Staff Alliance. It was well received by the Staff Alliance. 
Staff Alliance Chair Mathew Mund will submit a memo of support to President Pitney on 
March 1. We anticipate a President’s response to the compensation recommendations. 

Staff Health Care Committee, Staff Alliance ( Louisa Cryan)  

●

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11-IMOZ05n-glxpxSy2mv2fk393prtch1/view?usp=sharing


Joint Healthcare Committee, UA (  David  )

●

UAS/UA Administrative Review, UA (Gwenna)  

● UAS-have begun the evaluation process of the required positions and will meet every 
other week before submitting any recommendations to the Chancellor. Next mtg on Mar 
2.

● SW-started the review process on the Title XI positions. Will be meeting on Mar 3 to 
discuss.

Staff Alliance General Meeting (Mae/Eric)

● Staff Alliance met on 2/19- Agenda

Sitka Update (Kim)  

Events 
●  

Personnel Changes
● Heather Albertson is leaving our cashier position,we will be rehiring the position.  
●

Campus Concerns
● Budget. Staff positions being eliminated while also being told no staff will be cut. 

Ketchikan Update (Gwenna)

Events 
● New sprinkler system installed in the Ziegler building.

Personnel Changes
● New Hire’s - Gary Kuharich, MSW2 started Feb 15 and Jessica Driscoll, 

Academic Advisor starts Mar 15.

Campus Concerns
● Filling positions of people vacating.

Juneau Update (Denise)  

Events 
● Campus closed Friday, March 12 for spring break
● Monday, April 5th priority registration open for fall semester

Personnel Changes
● Tyler McMichael - UAA/UAS Health Science Advisor
● Yolanda Coredro - transitioning to UAS Student Accounts Third-Party Billing 

effective March 15

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1MpsP_BzAPkVFnNiOqR6moGVbZSuRd7teNP3O9xfpBqc/edit


● Jo Anne Wilson is departing UAS effective March 11

Campus Concerns
● Fingers crossed that spring break doesn’t result in an uptick in COVID cases


